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AICES CROSS COUNTRY

A number of students travelled to the Sydney Equestrian Track to compete at the AICES Cross
Country Carnival.

Despite freezing conditions and a ferocious wind, our students all competed well, with two of the
boys getting top ten positions.

All students conducted themselves well and represented the College with distinction.
Congratulations to everyone who competed.

Mr Robert Sheahan
Senior School PDHPE Staff
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